
 

Is your child due to start school in September 2024? 

Crofton Hammond Infant School are hosting ‘Talk and Tour’ sessions where you can learn more about our Ofsted rated 

Outstanding Early Years provision and meet our friendly, caring team. These one hour sessions are taking place on; 

 Wednesday 1st November 2023: 18:00-19:00 

 Monday 6th November 2023: 14:00-15:00 

 Tuesday 14th November 2023: 09:30-10:30 

 Wednesday 22nd November 2023: 14:00-15:00 

 Wednesday 29th November 2023: 14:00-15:00 

 Book your place at one of these sessions either via 01329 663733 or adminoffice@croftonhammond-inf.hants.sch.uk 

 

   

 

"Crofton Hammond Infants has certainly 

lived up to it's reputation and we really ap-

preciate the  dedication, talent and care 

shown by all of the teaching staff."  


